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Re: Report from Program Review Committee

This year, Education and Psychology programs are scheduled to participate in Program Review. The
Program Review Committee met on August 18, 2010 to appoint liaisons to the programs and set due
dates for this year. Appendices were due on October 20, a draft of the narrative was due on
November 17, and the final draft was due on January 26, 2011. We have received final drafts for
both programs and are in the process of finalizing those reviews. We will have recommendations
ready to go before Faculty Senate before the Board of Governors meeting in April.

Late this semester, the committee will meet with programs scheduled for review or follow-up reports
during the upcoming academic year. Chemistry, Computer Science and Mathematics are regularly
scheduled for their 5 year review. Health Science, History, Political Science, and Recreation have

interim reports due to the committee by December 1, 2011.

A Land-Grant Institution Established in 1891



